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Cribbins Taylor

From: Laurie Harrer <forrestlaurie@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 29, 2020 6:28 PM
To: SENR Exhibits; Rep Helt
Subject: I support a stronger version of HB1530

Categories: Taylor

To Senator Knopp, 
 
I support the HB1530 Clean Energy Jobs Bill and I want to advocate for a stronger bill, folding in provisions from the 
Clean Energy Jobs Bill from 2019. I want you to show up for the vote to establish quorum and vote YES on the Bill. As this 
bill goes through the legislative process, I want the following standards to be met: 

 Place a limit or ‘cap’ on climate pollution that limits Oregon’s share of climate pollution based on the best 
available science. 

 Make it so that all sectors reduce pollution and pay their fair share when they pollute above the cap. 
 Reinvest the proceeds into the communities that need them most to help transition to clean energy and prepare 

for a changing climate. 
 Give workers and rural communities the transition and retraining support they need by expanding access to 

apprenticeship and training programs. 

I hope you will do the right thing and help make changes now that will save our climate and beautiful state for future 
generations. 
 
Thank you, 
Laurie Harrer 
 
--  
Laurie E. F. Harrer, M.S. 
(561) 329-7873 
forrestlaurie@gmail.com 


